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Dear Mayor and Council,

I am thrilled to see this proposal come to council for consideration. Finding a townhouse in
New Westminster is like trying to find Waldo in a red-stripe-shirt convention most of the time.
This is a very reasonable change in zoning in such a well-appointed location near transit,
school, the library, Moody Park, etc. 

Please accept this note as encouragement to vote in favor of this application.

Trudi Goels
28 East Royal Avenue, New Westminster

-- 

Trudi Goels (she/her)
On the stolen and occupied land Halq̓eméylem and Hən̓q̓əmin̓əm ̓speaking people.
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